

# NEWSLETTER



### **Parent survey**

Parents' evening is taking place next Thursday—during this, a group of our school prefects will be asking parents to complete our Spring term survey—there are 10 questions to answer. The link to the survey will also be shared via Bromcom next Friday morning—please only complete the survey once. Mrs Jones looks forward to looking at the results—the focus of our parent group on Thursday 9th March will be exploring the results and planning next steps.



## **Collaboration day**

A reminder that on Friday 17th February we are joining together for a Collaboration day—we ask that children wear green on this day as this is the colour of our collaboration star.

During the day, children will be joining together as a whole school to complete our 1,000,000 star jumps challenge, to make the longest paper chain that we can to connect our whole school community together and creating a collaboration tree. Look out for photos on Twitter and a collaboration video being shared soon.



## Our star jump challenge

As part of Children's Mental Health Week, children across school have been completing lots of star jumps each day and have made it to half way through our fortnight challenge. We are aiming to raise money for our local food banks and will confirm with you how to donate at the start of next week. Our total at the end of our first week is......504,000 star jumps! Well done to all of the children for taking part.



## Stay and Play sessions

Every Tuesday, Stay and Play sessions are taking place at Eastfield Hub 9.30—11am (Term Time only). If you would like further information please contact Bonnie Arnold on 07464 981893 or via email

Bonnie.Arnold@wolverhampton.gov.uk.

